
Thank You for Scheduling Your Appointment 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

Thank you for scheduling your gastrointestinal test with us. We appreciate your promptness in 

setting this appointment. 

Your test is scheduled for [Date] at [Time]. Please ensure you arrive at least 15 minutes early to 

complete any necessary paperwork. 

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact our office at [Phone Number]. 

We look forward to assisting you with your health needs. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Clinic Name]  

[Contact Information] 


